PEP-II Machine Advisory Committee Meeting of November 15-17, 2007
Charge to the Committee

The combined team of PEP-II and BaBar has amassed a large data set in the past nine years, reaching a total of 500 fb-1.  This has generated a wealth of new physics results, and those in the area of CP violation have opened new territory.  Along with the discoveries have come an increasingly challenging and exciting set of follow-on questions.  To answer these questions and to keep the experiment viable, this team needs to reach a total of about 750 fb-1 in the next 10 months (50% more).  This requires increasing the performance in a commensurate way.
With regard to the PEP-II facility, the Laboratory is requesting the Machine Advisory Committee (MAC) to:

a) Critique the plans for maximizing the integrated luminosity in Run 7 which goes from December 2007 through September 2008.

b) Appraise the luminosity improvement plans to reach the peak luminosity goal in the spring of 2008.  
c) Review the near-term focus and schedule for accelerator physics studies as they contribute to maximizing the integral for Run 7.  
